
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Arkansas State Athletic Commission will hold a public hearing on September 25, 2015, at 

1:00 p.m., in Room 2508 of the Arkansas Department of Health, 4815 West Markham, Little 

Rock, Arkansas, to allow interested persons to comment on the proposed adoption of the Rules 

and Regulations for the Arkansas State Athletic Commission regarding weight cutting pursuant 

to Ark. Code Ann. §§ 17-22-201 & 205. 

Copies of the proposed Rules and Regulations will be available for public inspection and 

copying at the Arkansas State Athletic Commission Offices at 4815 West Markham Street, Little 

Rock, Arkansas.   

The public may submit written comments to:  Trisha Blackstock, Athletic Commission Program 

Manager, Arkansas Department of Health, 4815 West Markham Street, Slot 36, Little Rock, 

Arkansas  72205-3867 no later than 4:30 p.m. on September 25, 2015. 



 


